Hock, Donna M.

From: Noble, Matthew

Sent: Monday, June 28, 2010 2:24 PM
To: Miller, Janet; Hock, Donna M.
Subject: FW: CPA2008-00002

Matthew A. Noble, Principal Planner
Lee County Division of Planning
P.O. Box 398

Fort Myers, Florida 33902-0398
Phone: 239-533-8548

Fax: 239-533-8319

From: Neale Montgomery [mailto:NealeMontgomery@Paveselaw.com]
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2010 11:40 AM

To: Noble, Matthew

Subject: RE: CPA2008-00002

Jerry said its ok to treat it as withdrawn.

Neale Montgomery, Esq.
Pavese Law Firm

1833 Hendry Street

Fort Myers, FL 33901

Direct: (239) 336-6235

Main: (239) 334-2195

Fax: (239) 332-2243

Email: NealeMontgomery@Pavesel.aw.com
Web: www.PAVESELAW.com
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Confidentiality Note: The information contained in this transmission is legally privileged and confidential, intended only for
the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you receive this
communication in error, please notify us immediately by telephone call to (239) 334-2195 and delete the message. Thank
you. :

From: Noble, Matthew [mailto:MNoble@!eegov.com]
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2010 10:23 AM

To: Neale Montgomery

Cc: Hock, Donna M.; Miller, Janet

Subject: CPA2008-00002



Good morning Neale,

Is there some reason that | should not consider this proposed plan amendment withdrawn? | know we were on hold for
awhile, but time has moved on...

Matthew A. Noble, Principal Planner
Lee County Division of Planning
P.O. Box 398

Fort Myers, Florida 33902-0398
Phone: 239-533-8548

Fax: 239-533-8319

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from County Employees and officials regarding County business are
public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email communication may be subject to public disclosure.

Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response 1o a public records request, do not send
electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.



